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On 22 August 2024, the AJFVC had a Progress
Report Meeting with the JICA offices in the
ASEAN region. During this meeting, the Project
team presented an update on the current
progress and upcoming plans to check the
procedures for the upcoming Knowledge Co-
Creation Program (KCCP).

The AJFVC project team provided updates
during the 25th ASWGAC (ASEAN Working
Group on Agriculture Cooperatives) via  
Zoom Meeting on 28 August 2024. The
objective of the meeting was to share
information with the ASEAN Member States
(AMSs) about the progress and current status
of the AJFVC's activities and plans, with a
particular focus on Output 4, Public-Private
Partnership (PPP) based FVC. 
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AJFVC project is currently in progress for the
upcoming KCCP focusing on Good
Agricultural Practices (Output 1) and
Sanitary and Phytosanitary measures
(Output 2). The program is scheduled for
November to December and is targeted for
AMSs.
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